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Official Announcement: Reopening of senior students late online 

applications 

The Vaal University of Technology (VUT) has reopened applications for senior students 

pursuing Doctoral, Master's, Postgraduate, and Advanced Diploma programmes. 

Please note that these applications are exclusively for continuing students advancing to 

higher-level qualifications and not for first-time undergraduate applicants or 

matriculants. 

Applications are open today, 21 February 2025, until Sunday, 23 February 2025. 

Eligible Programmes: 

1. Master's & Doctoral Studies (Excluding Information Technology and Education) 

2. Postgraduate Studies in: 

• Fine Art 

• Graphic Design 

• Photography 

• Public Relations 

• Tourism 

• Food Service 

• Fashion 

• Policing 

• Internal Auditing 

• Cost & Management Accounting 

• Human Resource Management 

• Human Resource Development (HRD) 

• Labour Relations 

• Retail Business Management 

• Industrial Engineering 

• Mechanical Engineering 

• Metallurgical Engineering 

• Biotechnology 

• Chemistry 

3. Advanced Diplomas in: 

• Operations Management 

• Human Resource Management 

• Public Relations 

• Computer Systems 

• Electronics 

• Food Service 

• Tourism 
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We encourage all eligible students to submit their applications within the specified 

timeframe. Late applications will not be considered. 

Don't hesitate to contact the Admissions Office for more information or assistance. 

 

Issues by: 

The Registrar’s Office 

 


